

At a special meeting on Saturday, March 29th, the Board approved a financial plan for the fence program that will not require a special assessment nor will it deplete the HOA's cash reserves. The Board is continuing its deliberations on selection of a contractor. It is expected that the selection process will be completed soon and contract negotiations will follow.

A complete description and discussion of the fence replacement program will be held at a Homeowner Forum scheduled for Saturday, April 26 @ 10:30am in the Clubhouse. All Homeowners are urged to attend. Additional information will be coming soon regarding this Forum.

In the meantime, your questions can be submitted with forms available at the front desk or direct to fenceTF@club-bellavita.org.